
Prattville Primary School 
October Newsletter

At Prattville Primary School we will learn, love, and lead. 

News from Mrs. McNider

We are enjoying the fall weather and 
activities at PPS.  We continue to learn, 

love, and lead with one another each day.  
As you will see, October is a fun filled 
month of learning.  We will focus this 
month on fire safety, Habits 3-5, drug 

awareness, and of course our math and 
reading skills.

More exciting events this month include 
our Read-a-thon, our first report cards 

and the Monster Mash.

I also invite you to participate in our 
parent events which include a virtual APT  

meeting held on October 7 at 6:00 PM 
and a parent workshop on October 18.  

More information about all of these 
events are included in this newsletter.

As always, thank you for your support 
and allowing us to serve your children 

each day! 

Mrs. McNider, Principal

Important school wide 
upcoming events

OCTOBER:

8-11:     Fall Break

12:        Report Cards Issued

18:        Parents Workshop (1st grade)

25:        Fall picture make-up day

25-29:   Red Ribbon Week

29:        Monster Mash

MORE ON BACK 

Parent Workshop

We are offering a parent workshop on 

October 18th to help you discover ways to 

support learning at home with your student.

The October workshop will be for 1st grade 

parents only and we will have a 30 minute 

session on reading and a 30 minute session 

on math.

Mark your calendars and join us!

Each session will be the same material. 

October 18

8:30, 12:00 or 5:30

Masks will be required

Parents only

We will meet in the auditorium 

APT Virtual Meeting

October 7 at 6:00PM

Join us to learn more about 

our bylaws & 2021-22 

budget plans.

ZOOM invitation:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/837

46702100?pwd=Q1JLUXhhRG

Fnamtuem9YazVDdFdRZz09



More PPS happenings!

PPS Spirit 
Day

Oct. 22:  Pink Out Day

Are you looking for some resources

to help your child at home?

Make sure to check out

the PPS Parent Resource Center.

Here you can check out materials to use at 

home to support your child’s learning.

Email our parent liaison, 

Mrs. Schooley at 

Jenny.schooley@acboe.net

Red Ribbon Week

Oct. 25-29

Monday: Wear your favorite team shirt

Tuesday: Wear crazy hair and socks

Wednesday: Wear tie dye/neon

Thursday:  Wear red

Friday:  Wear your school appropriate 

costume (no scary costumes/masks that 

cover the entire face)

Fire Safety Month 

PPS students will be learning 
about fire safety during the 
month of October. We will also 
have visits from Prattville Fire 

Department as we learn ways to 
keep ourselves and our families 

safe in an emergency.

Costumes at PPS
When children wear costumes at PPS those

must be free of violent material, no masks, no 

full coverage face paint . No weapon props.

We must be able to recognize the student.

MONSTER MASH
All students will participate in the 

Monster Mash on Oct. 29.

This will be a fun event on our 

playground so all parents will be invited 

to join the fun!

More information coming home soon. 

Carpool Procedures

Any vehicle without the proper PPS signage will 

be required to pull to the side and show a 

picture ID before picking up any student.  Thank 

you for helping keep our cub leaders safe! 

The 7 Healthy Habits!
1.    Be Proactive

2.    Begin with the end in mind

3.    Put first things first

4.    Think win win

5.    Seek first to understand,                        

then to be understood

6.    Synergize

7. Sharpen the saw

Special Snack Fridays
15:  Airheads

22:  Slushy
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